
 

 

 

Dow Corning Retirees’ Club 

Dear Dow Corning Retiree: 

You are invited to join the Dow Corning Retirees’ Club and enjoy special fellowship, 

meals, programs, and events with your retired friends and colleagues.  The club was 

formed in 1989 and its principal activities are social.  Monthly luncheon meetings are 

normally held on the third Wednesday of each month, with a social hour from 11-12, 

lunch from 12-1, followed by interesting and entertaining programs from 1-2.  Our 

members especially appreciate the periodic update programs on corporate progress and 

direction, and on retiree benefits changes. Other DCRC activities include golf outings, a 

large summer picnic and a large Christmas party.  (You may bring a guest with you to 

each event). 

Check out the DCRC web page at http://retirees.dowcorning.com/Club to view the listed 

DCRC Calendar of Events and see the scope of programs and activities for this year. 

As a retiree club member, you will be able to keep in touch with other Dow Corning 

retirees worldwide using the Membership Directory which has complete home addresses, 

phone numbers and e-mail addresses of the members.  It is published once a year around 

April. For retiree members outside the Midland area, come join us when you are in the 

area. 

The annual dues are $6.00.  To join, send a check for $6.00, along with this membership 

form with your name, address, email and phone number to the address below.  

Membership Form 

Retiree’s Name:  ____________________________ Date:  __________ 

Address: ****_____________________________________________ 

City:  _________________________State _______ Zip: _________ 

Phone: ______________ E-Mail: **** ___________________________________ 

Club members will be notified only by Email of certain events and 
opportunities which become available at the last minute.  

Send your check for $6.00 and this Membership Form to:   

Dow Corning Retirees’ Club 
PO Box 2272  
Midland, MI  48641-2272 

http://retirees.dowcorning.com/Club


 

 

 

****  If you move and/or change your postal or e-mail address, please notify the club so 

we can continue to send you notices and mailings.  You can send this information to our 

mailing address above or via e-mail to the current treasurer as shown on our web site. 


